

## January 2018

Thank you for your prayer and help with my support! The end of 2017 was filled with unexpected events and labor! As I look back, I am amazed at the strength God gave even though my body was fighting hard against me. Diverticulitis hit hard in October and the surgery to fix that increasingly difficult problem has knocked me down for the greater part of December.

**But GOD!** After spending 3 1/2 days in the hospital in October, God still enabled us to build a Gospel maze for Halloween. Kids got to go through the maze and then pick up their treats and tract before

heading down the street. One dad went through the maze with his son... I could hear him reading all the captions as they worked their way through. God is good! "Can I go through again?" was spoken several times throughout the night. "I want my wife to see this!" Praise God for His goodness and for my husband who helped me put it all together!

We took down the maze and turned it into a display. We put together a coloring book to compliment the theme. We were able to join a team going to San Carlos Indian Reservation and set up the display to be used with their Gospel presentation... we hope to be able to use it at several more locations before dismantling it completely.

God is good! May God open new opportunities in the year of 2018! Thank you

for your part in this ministry with me! Pray on!!!

CHRIS+ KAREN WILLIAMS





























